Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
HNTB
The City of Gainesville and Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) had planned to conduct a public hearing for the subject project on January 17, 2017 at the Florida Museum of Natural History, 3215 Hull Road, Gainesville, FL 32611.
DATE: January 17, 2017; this hearing is CANCELLED and will be rescheduled at a later date.

PLACE: Florida Museum of Natural History, 3215 Hull Road, Gainesville, FL 32611
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Meeting cancelled.
For additional information contact: Stefan Broadus, P.E., City of Gainesville, Public Works Department, 405 NW 39th Avenue, Gainesville, Florida 32609, (352)334-5070, broadusm@cityofgainesville.org.
